
Dear Parents and Carers,   

Although the children will be at home with you today the staff at Tower Hill are still busy at work! INSET days are invalua-
ble in allowing the team to come together to focus on school improvement and development. We are lucky to have a bril-
liant visitor, Jenny Mosley, joining us today to talk to us about promoting emotional health, wellbeing, respect and positive 
behaviour in school.  It is set to be a be useful and informative day.   

Thankyou to those of you who were able to lend a hand at the disco, the children had a fabulous time ! We plan to hold a 
film night after half term and will let you know the details asap.  We also have our family quiz to attend on Thursday 27th 
Feb—bring your whole family! Don’t forget the after school club is starting after half term—you can book on right at the 
last minute if you need to! 

Best wishes 

Miss Laura Ovenden 

13th February 2020 
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Upcoming dates……… 

Friday 14th Feb—INSET 3—NO SCHOOL for Children 

Monday 24th February—BACK TO SCHOOL 

Monday 24th February—Alloa & Macau classes to start swimming 

Week beg Monday 2nd March—Ride & Glide—balance bike tuition for Year R 

Thursday 5th March—BOOK CHARACTER DAY!! Come 
dressed as your favourite book character! 

Friday 6th March—Author Visit for KS2—Ellie Irving 

Week beg Monday 9th March—Book Fayre all week 

Week be Monday 9th March—Bikeability for Aspire Class 

Tuesday 10th March—Year 3 visit to Butser Farm 

Tuesday 10th March Year 4 visit the HMS Vicotry 

Thursday 12th March—Gremlin Dance Challenge 

Friday 13th March—Author visit for KS1—Peter Bently 

Values Award Winners this week! 

Achievement: Zachary & Zac High Expectations: Bobby-Joe & Riley 

Friendliness: Salomi & Amelia Fairness:  Amelia-Rose & Oscar 

Confidence: Joshua & Paige Respect: Dejvi & Theo 

Headteachers Star Spotter:  Kian R 

Smart Award: Halle 

Attendance: Macau 75% 

Nathan 

Polite Reminder 

It is coming up to the financial year and we have some outstand-
ing payments of breakfast clubs and school trips to be paid.  It 
would really help us if you are able to settle the bills please. 

Good Luck Mrs Chapman! 

As of today Mrs Chapman 

will be commencing her 

maternity leave!  I am 

sure you will join us in 

wishing her the very best 

for the birth of her baby! 

Bikes Galore! 

Next half term will see our first ever bal-

ance bike session for the Reception chil-

dren and of course Year 5 will be having 

their annual Bike ability sessions. 

We will be having a 

second hand uniform 

sale after half term.  If 

you have any uniform 

that is grown out of 

please bring to the 

office—thanks! Spinnaker Re-tell the Story of Little Red Riding Hood! 


